BOARD APPROVED June 11, 2021

Janice Indrutz
Corporate Secretary

To: Board of Trustees

From: Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., President MED.

Re: Request to name the Morgan and Kate Burke Southwest Entrance

Date: June 8, 2021

I am pleased to support the attached request from Matt Folk to approve the naming of the **Morgan and Kate Burke Southwest Entrance** in Mackey Arena. This request is an appropriate recognition of the generosity of Richard and Alice Schleicher who would like to name the space in honor of Morgan Burke and his incredible legacy at Purdue.

I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Cc: Steven Schultz